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Konrad Jackson

From: Chris Umbs <luckypayton34@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 06, 2014 11:06 AM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson
Subject: HB116

Hello, my name is Chris Umbs and I've been with the Alaska State Troopers for 16 plus years and before that I 
was in the US Army for 10 years.  I was informed by my PSEA union rep that HB 116 is being held up in your 
committe, even though you told the rep you had no problem with the bill last year.  Is there a reason this bill is 
being held up?  I feel that this bill is a nice recognization and is deserving for my fellow law enforcement 
officers that have also served our country in the military.   
Thank you for your time. 
Chris Umbs 


